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January 27, 2015 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Tri-County Telephone Inc. 
P.O. Box 667812 

Pompano Beach, FL 33066 
561-705-5280 
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Re: Order No. PSC-15-0049-SC-TC /Docket No. 140222-TC ~ v. 
"ORDERED by the Florida Public Service Commission that Tri-County Telephone Company, Inc. sho:: ~ 
cause, in writing, within 21 days why it should not be penalized $2,000 or its Certificate No. 7903 
cancelled for violating Sections 364.335(2) and 364.3375(2), F.S., and Rules 25-4.0051 and 25-
22.032(6)(b), F.A.C. Tri-County Telephone Company, Inc.'s response shall reference Docket No. 
140222-TC, In re: Initiation of show cause proceedings against Tri-County Telephone, Inc. for 
apparent violation of Section 364.335(2). F.S .. Application for Certificate of Authority, Section 
364.3375(2). F.S .. Pay Telephone Service Providers. Rule 25-4.0051. F.A.C.. Current Certificate Holder 
Information. and Rule 25022.032(6)(b). F.A.C .. Customer Complaints." 

In response to Sections 364.335(2) and 364.3375(2) and Rules 25-4.0051 and 25-22.032(6)(b): 

Tri-County Telephone Inc. stopped operating phones in 2009. The phone in this reference was 
disconnected during this time, and assumed to have been removed from the building. 

Tri-County Telephone Inc. kept Certificate No. 7903 renewed every year since that time, while 
operating no phones. 

Tri County Telephone Inc. was hoping that the payphone industry would re-organize and that we 
eventually re-establish this business. 

Tri County Telephone Inc. has only maintained the post office box, and not a physical location, as we 
were doing no business. 

Tri-County Telephone Inc. has in no way had malicious intent, and has acted innocently in the 
problems that have occurred. We apologize for any difficulties that have resulted, and ask if we 
voluntarily surrender our license, and pay a fine in the amount of $300.00 (three hundred dollars) 
that this case be resolved and closed. 

Sincerely yours, 

Debbie Little, Director 
Tri-County Telephone, Inc. 
P.O. Box 667812 
Pompano Beach, FL 33066 
561-705-5280 
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